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27th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers           

 
Year 6 SATs Booster Sessions 

 

As you may be aware, the Year 6 team at Ryecroft have already begun offering a range of interventions to 
pupils across different areas of Maths and English. Our aim is to boost our pupils’ confidence and give them 
opportunities to revise curriculum content as part of the preparations for their SATs in May. 

During February half term, the English Department will be offering a range of fun sessions focussed on 
strands of grammar, punctuation and spelling. The sessions are optional and places will be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis. We will run similar optional sessions again during the Easter holidays, in order 
to support pupils even further. 

If you are interested in reserving a place for your child, please complete the online form via the link below 
by Monday 6th February 2023 at the very latest.  You can choose to sign your child up to one, or both 
sessions.  Each session will start promptly at 9:30am and finish at 12:00noon.  The content covered will be 
different both days to enable us to cover more of the curriculum requirements. 

https://forms.office.com/e/NQXWp5Rf5j  

We will contact you after the closing date to confirm whether your child has been given a place, as this will 
be dependent upon numbers. 

Pupils can wear their own clothes and should arrive at school by 9:20am at the latest, for a 9:30am prompt 
start. Drinks and light snacks will be provided as part of the sessions, however please note, lunch is not 
provided due to the sessions finishing at 12:00noon.  Both sessions will be run by Ms Simon and Mrs Davis.    

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Miss F Simon 
Head of English  

Headteacher:  Mrs A Grattage 

Telephone: 01889 590394 

E-mail: office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Website: www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 

Ashbourne Road 

Rocester 

Staffordshire 

ST14 5PB 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 

https://forms.office.com/e/NQXWp5Rf5j

